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Minutes of meeting held in August 2019, online via email 

 

Present (email group): Jill Hickie (Chair), Anne Parrott, Liz Haywood, Alison 

Phillips, Janette Power, Roger Kellaway, Dal Andrews, Charlie Sherwin, Fiona Rice, 

Deirdre Brown & Maureen Robinson 

 

Apologies: Damian Devlin 

 

Minutes: Confirmation of minutes postponed 

 

Correspondence: 

In –  Email  

-Media release below regarding the Kingborough Community 

Grants, Round 1 for 2019-2020. 

 

-Federal Government has launched Round 5 of the STRONGER 

COMMUNITIES PROGRAMME from Andrew Wilkie’s office 

 

  

Out –   

 

Business Arising & General Business: 

1. Planning Scheme Amendment – Tasmanian Planning Commission hearing 

is going to be held on the draft planning scheme amendment for the IMAS 

site on Wednesday 28 August and TCA is invited to appear at the hearing. 

Jill contacted the Planning Commission & they can accommodate her 

attendance at the hearings in the afternoon, so Jill will attend on behalf of 

the TCA at 2pm. One of the many concerns of ours is lack of a master plan 

for the site. 

 

2. Planning Application currently being advertised for the subdivision of the 

foreshore lot which has been gifted to Kingborough Council. TCA has not 

objections to submit. Jill noted the Bushfire Hazard Management Plan is 

not in the web-based document available on the website. 

 

3. Louise Hinsby reserve – community get together generated many 

comments regarding the Louise Hinsby Park.  Jill to summarise. Anne 

advised that two grants are currently available. 

Applications for this KC funding round close on Monday 20 

September. http://www.kingborough.tas.gov.au/community-grants 

 Expression of Interest (EOI). EOIS CLOSE ON WEDNESDAY 21ST 

AUGUST 2019. 

To lodge an EOI, email my Electorate Officer, Lizzie Drew 

lizzie.drew@aph.gov.au.  

Fiona to draft a grant proposal based on Jill’s summary. 

 

http://www.kingborough.tas.gov.au/community-grants
mailto:lizzie.drew@aph.gov.au


  

 

 

 

 

Other Business: 

 

Jill noted that works at the IMAS pump station have recommenced.  An excavator 

arrived on site last week and a small, and discreet sign erected on the fence informing 

of works commencing on 5 August. They firstly have resurfaced the foreshore 

walking track which had degraded into mud over recent weeks. 

 

Deirdre Brown noted that the old boilers have been removed from the Cottage, there 

is currently no hot water and she can get no answer from the community liaison 

officer on when replacements will be delivered. Deirdre asked the TCA to follow up 

 

 

Financial Report: 
 

On August 1st, 2019 the TCA had a balance of $1918.98 

Since my report of 17th July 2019, we have had 1 new member and $0.72 interest. 

The cheque for Plasticwise Taroona for $200 has not been presented as yet so our 

"real" balance is $1718.98 

There are currently 80 financial members. 

 

Anne Parrott (Treasurer) 

 

 

 

The date of the next meeting is Thursday 19th September 

 


